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Grothman Statement on Sean Duffy Retirement 

 

(Washington, D.C.) – Congressman Glenn Grothman (R-Glenbeulah) today released the 

following statement after learning about Congressman Sean Duffy’s (WI-07) announcement that 

he will retire from Congress. 

 

“Congressman Duffy has long been a leader who brings real Wisconsin values and common-

sense solutions to Washington. He has been a model representative who looks out for his district, 

because it truly is his home. In addition to being an expert on the Financial Services Committee, 

Sean Duffy’s outgoing lumberjack personality will be sorely missed by all of Congress. I wish 

Sean, Rachel and their children all the best in these trying times and hope to see them back in the 

Capitol sometime in the future.” 
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U.S. Rep. Glenn Grothman is serving his third term representing Wisconsin’s 6th Congressional 

District in the U.S. House of Representatives. 

 

     
 

Link to the release: https://grothman.house.gov/news/documentsingle.aspx?DocumentID=1217 
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